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TESTIMONY 

 for the Libertarian Party of Hawaii 

c/o 1658 Liholiho St #205 

Honolulu, HI 96822 

 

February 2, 2019 

 

RE: HB1589 to be heard Tuesday February 5, in Room 325, at 2:05 PM 

OPPOSE 

 

To the members of the House Committee on Judiciary 
 We oppose opening up the constitution to deal with complex ideas surrounding the electoral 

process.  We suggest instead a task force that includes all the political parties as well as citizen groups 

such as the League of Women Voters and Common Cause to look into various ideas to improve our system 

and report back to the legislature.  Moving ahead in this way without a broader degree of input is 

undesirable. 

.  

Aloha 

 

 

  
 

 Tracy Ryan 

 For the Libertarian Party of Hawaii 
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HB-1589 
Submitted on: 2/2/2019 12:28:59 AM 
Testimony for JUD on 2/5/2019 2:05:00 PM 

Submitted By Organization 
Testifier 
Position 

Present at 
Hearing 

Gerard Silva Individual Oppose No 

 
 
Comments:  

This is UNconstutional. As long as we have more than One Party. If we had only one 
party it would be a DICTATORSHIP. Think about were you are going with this!!! 
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